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Manitoba Drilling Incentive Program 
 
 

 
The Manitoba Drilling Incentive Program (MDIP) has been extended without alteration for the 
period January 1, 2019 to December 31, 2020 while the department reviews the current 
program. 
 
Information concerning the incentive program is available on the Petroleum Branch website on 
the link Petroleum Fiscal Regime – Drilling Incentive Program.   
 
http://www.manitoba.ca/iem/petroleum/regime/index.html 
 
Questions concerning the program may be directed to: 
Peter Mraz 
Director 
Regulatory Services 
Resource Development Division 
Growth, Enterprise and Trade 
Suite 360, 1395 Ellice Avenue 
Winnipeg MB  R3G 3P2 
peter.mraz@gov.mb.ca 
 
 


